
Neighborhood Council 4 Minutes 

Montana Highway Patrol Office 

27 September 2012 

 

Council members in attendance: Sandra Guynn, Audrey Finlayson, and Aaron Pursell. 

Council members absent: Harold Wheeler and Judy Tankink. 

 

Chair Sandra opened the meeting at 6:45p.m.  

 

New Business: 

Major Kent Hickethier gave those in attendance a tour of the Highway Patrol Office, and 

explained the Drug Take Back program. The presentation was very well received and 

informative.  

 

Candidate for the non-partisan position of Cascade County Justice of the Peace, City 

Commissioner Mary Jolley, explained her campaign and qualifications for running for the 

position. Candidate Krishna Nandlal was also on the agenda, but because of illness, was not in 

attendance.  

 

Republican candidate for Cascade County Commissioner Robin Baker discussed her campaign 

and credentials. Council 4 members shared with Robin the challenges we face when dealing with 

the county on various issues. In keeping with this discussion, Sandra reported that the city 

received a phone call about vehicles from Radian Motors being parked on the Home Place 

property. She contacted County Commissioner Jane Weber and is waiting for a response.   

 

Neighborhood Concerns: 

None 

 

Committee Reports: 

 City Commission – none 

 Police Advisory Board – none 

 Growth Policy Update - Sandra gave a brief recap of the topics covered at the Social Working 

Group meetings she attended. 

 NC4 Open House Planning: A general discussion was held, and a motion was made and 

seconded that the open house be held on our regular meeting date, Thursday, January 24, 

2013. Motion passed unanimously.    

 

Old Business: 

A motion was made and seconded to accept the August 2012 minutes as presented. Motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

Park and Rec Tribune Column: 

Patty Cadwell mentioned that Marty Basta would like for our council to name the monthly park 

column that we hope to have published in the Tribune. Council members are encouraged to think 

of an innovative title that focuses on parks. After Marty writes the introductory column, Audrey 

Finlayson has agreed to write the others. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, - Sandra Guynn, acting secretary 


